
DON’T RAISE Rx DRUG COSTS FOR 
KENTUCKY BUSINESSES

AffordablePrescriptionDrugs.org

The Kentucky Legislature is considering bills that will weaken 
pharmacy benefits for Kentucky families and drive up costs for 

employers by millions of dollars each year.

Kentucky lawmakers must protect small businesses, families and 
taxpayers from big drug companies’ high and rising prices for 

prescription drugs.

WHAT WOULD BE THE EFFECT OF RESTRICTING PHARMACY BENEFITS?

Protect pharmacy benefits for businesses and families 
in Kentucky. 

Jeopardize nearly $15 billion in savings that pharmacy benefit managers 
(PBMs) will deliver to Kentucky businesses over 10 years.

Restrict the flexibility and choice that 93% of employers say they want in 
offering prescription drug benefits to employees.  

Risk raising prescription drug costs by over $1,000 per person per year 
by undermining affordable pharmacy benefits.

Raise prescription drug spending by millions of dollars in Kentucky in the 
first year alone.


